
April 23, 2020

Dear Students,

By now, we hope things like Zoom meetings, discussion forums and online tests have become 
a little easier for you. We applaud you for having an open mind and staying on your 
educational journey with Chaffey College despite all the recent changes. We knew you could 
do it!

Now’s the time to use this newfound knowledge to your advantage and keep going. All 
summer classes are online this year, and the College is in the process of improving and 
refining all of the online support you will need to succeed throughout the summer. 
Registration opens on Monday, April 27. Are you ready to get closer to your goals?

Your registration date can be found in your MyChaffey portal so you can get your courses at 
your designated times. Please note, if you are currently borrowing a Chaffey College 
Chromebook, if you register for summer courses, you can continue using this equipment for 
your classes. If you need to borrow a device, please look on the website to apply for one in 
mid-May. We look forward to seeing you online this summer.

Sincerely,

Henry Shannon, Ph.D.
Superintendent/President

https://idp.quicklaunchsso.com/authenticationendpoint/login.do?commonAuthCallerPath=%2Fpassivests&forceAuth=false&passiveAuth=false&tenantDomain=chaffey.edu&wa=wsignin1.0&wct=2020-04-23T23%3A47%3A00Z&wctx=rm%3D0%26id%3Dpassive%26ru%3D%252fcas%252flogin%253fservice%253dhttps%25253A%25252F%25252Fmy.chaffey.edu%25252Fpaf%25252Fauthorize&wtrealm=https%3A%2F%2Fcps96.quicklaunchsso.com%2F&sessionDataKey=04da1bd6-ec23-41c5-a83c-9820d915bfe9&relyingParty=https%3A%2F%2Fcps96.quicklaunchsso.com%2F&type=passivests&sp=cps96.quicklaunchsso.com&isSaaSApp=false&authenticators=BasicAuthenticator:LOCAL
http://www.chaffey.edu/

